
I was just informed of your new water restriction policy.  Why do we need rationing 
when we have had plenty of precipitation?  Maybe the answer is because council 
continually allows more building than the Resorts infrastructure can handle.  Remember 
olympic village?  Those units did not have bed units.  Maybe it would be better to restrict 
those units use of water and allow the properties that did have bed units to use all the 
water necessary.  Don't you think the water restrictions will elevate the potential for 
fire?  Do you really think this is a good idea in an area prone to fires that depends on 
tourism for survival.  I have been visiting Whistler for over 25 years and the resort 
continues to become less desirable.  Instead of visiting 4-5 times a year, I'm down to 1-2 
visits.  From pay parking everywhere you go, to traffic jams.  When will this government 
actually be for the people of Whistler and not out for their own self interest? 
 
I think you should reconsider your rationing policy.  If it becomes necessary and truly 
needed then it would be understandable, but not at a time when snowfall is almost 
normal. 
 
Dale Geringer 
 


